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Weekly Wrap Up 15/11/24 

NSW LANDCARE ENABLING PROGRAM

A Grantee meeting was held online earlier this week with attendance from the Grant Management
Office (GMO) staff. Slides will be provided to attendees of this meeting. 

  
Meetings between Program Managers Julie Busuttil and Jodie Lovell will be held in early December
with each Grantee. If you haven’t yet booked in a time for a meeting, please contact Susie Dunn via
email sdunn@landcarensw.org.au 

  
A Regional Community of Practice online meeting was held on Wednesday. The topic of how we
communicate between the Program team and funded roles, communication within regions between
RLCs and LLCs and Landcare groups in the regions was discussed. This included discussion around
Office 365 which has a range of options for connectivity, sharing of documents and online meetings.  

  
The Shared Services Portal is now up and running and Olivia has delivered a number of online training
sessions for users in early in November. If you missed out and would like some further
training/information on this portal, please email Olivia on sharedserviceshub@landcarensw.org.au

Digital Landcare – the Landcare Gateway website will be undergoing maintenance on Monday 25
November. This means that users will be unable to login or make edits to pages within the site, add
case studies etc. All other site functionality will continue to work so public pages will be viewable.   
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